First Southern Baptist Church

Joe Stiles Senior Pastor

RECEIVED

Alden Schoenberg Pastor of Worship & Music

May 11, 2010

MAY 1 4 2010
CITY MANAGERS OFFICE
ANTIENCE, KS

Andy Miller
Pastor of Students

Lawrence City Commission City Hall 6 East 6th Street Lawrence, KS 66044

Dear City Commission Members:

First Southern Baptist Church will be having our Vacation Bible School the week of June 21-25, 2010. This event is open to all children. We would like to request permission for placing a sign in front of our property promoting this event to the community. If approved, we would like the promotion sign in place for 2 weeks starting on Wednesday, June 9 and ending on Thursday, June 24.

This request is in response to information given to our church representative by the Department of Neighborhood Resources. It is my understanding that if approved, we will be notified by your office.

We appreciate your consideration in helping us have a successful community event.

Thank you,

Heather Seratte

VBS Director

First Southern Baptist Church

Heather Scratte